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 UNH defeats Binghamton University 10-9 in double OT to 

win the 2019 NEWLL Regional Championship 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, Family and Friends, 

Hello and happy (almost) summer! It's that time of year again... I am emailing about the 603 
Challenge which begins ​TONIGHT- May 19th at midnight.​ We are asking for our supporters 
to participate by making a donation online to our team. (​Click Here​ for the link to donate) 
Each gift of up to $150.00 per person will be matched by the university until the pool of 
$150,000 is depleted. For example, if you donate $100, UNH will donate $100 towards our 
program! This will help UNH Women's Club Lacrosse continue their momentum into the 
2019-2020 season. As one of their coaches, there is not a more deserving team to have the 
opportunity to have funds matched. It has been by the support of all of the amazing families and 
friends that has helped this program grow to what it is today.  

The details of the  603 Challenge:  

-May 19th through May 23rd  

-Online only through THIS LINK ​ ​https://unh.edu/603/  

 ​-Donation needs to be specified as WOMENS ​CLUB​ LACROSSE  

-Gifts can be matched up to $150.00 (per person)​ ​-$150,000 total funds available to be matched!  

Thank you for your continued support of UNH Women's Club Lacrosse. If you have any 
questions, please let me know! GO CATS! 

 

Best, 

Coach Kirstin  
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